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Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

On Friday your son will be required to register by 8.30am in the Dining Hall and following breakfast, the Higher Education and 

Careers Event will be launched. We are delighted that some 60 universities and many other local employers and other 

organisations are to attend our event. 

At 2.30pm there is an opportunity for you to visit the major Exhibition in our Sports Hall - students will be there from that time, 

having also visited the Exhibition earlier in the day.  

Students should wear normal Sixth Form uniform and should make their own arrangements for lunch. 

 

We hope to see you from 2.30pm on Friday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

R V Burnside 

Head of Sixth Form 

 


